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        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

 New Hampshire Medicaid Program 

   

 

To: NH Medicaid Enrolled Hospitals & Inpatient Psychiatric Providers 

From: NH Division of Medicaid Services 

Date: December 1, 2022 

Subject:    Updated DRG Payments (including Labor and Delivery) 

 

Updated DRG payments are now available on the provider portal here. Payments are effective as of 07/01/2022. 

 

Please note that the updated DRG payments reflect a 34% increase in the labor and delivery code rate for 

Critical Access Hospitals (CAH) and a 24% increase in the labor and delivery code rate for all other (non-

CAH) hospitals.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this note, New Hampshire Provider Relations is available 

between the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday at (603) 223-4774 or (866) 291-1674 Toll-

Free or via email at nhproviderrelations@conduent.com. 

 

Thank you,  

 

NH Medicaid  

Provider Relations 

 

https://www.nhmmis.nh.gov/portals/wps/wcm/connect/438b6a8048aa1aada746bf100bfd6702/FFY+23+DRG+Rate+Sheet.pdf?MOD=AJPERES
mailto:nhproviderrelations@conduent.com

